GCSE SUMMER EXAMS UPDATE
All GCSE, exams planned for this summer will no longer be going ahead.
On 18 March 2020, the Secretary of State announced that the summer 2020 exam series would be cancelled in order to help fight the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
However, exam boards are working hard to make sure that students who were due to take exams still achieve the qualifications they need to progress to the next stage of their lives.
We are awaiting further guidance in relation to exams and the way in which grades will be awarded. Our staff are working hard to ensure that the evidence and data that will be required will be ready when needed.
Thank you for taking the time to read this update and I will be in touch again soon.  
Sarah Crank
Examinations Officer
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